Dear ND Lawmakers-

| am writing to encourage you to strike
down SB2208. It basically strips away any
rights or power of our counties and wants
to strong arm our small towns into
complying with large private companies
for so called energy projects or they will
loose state funding! Each county and
small town should have a voice in local
projects as we pay taxes and are citizens
of this state! This bill is communism and
blackmail! Anytime you strip away
peoples voices that is what it is! The
sponsors of this bill should be ashamed of
themselves and go live in a communist
country where they have no voices or
rights!

Blackmail is illegall | thought?! Please vote
no on disastrous 2208!



